
Dear [Parent's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you about some important changes 

regarding your child, [Child's Name], as we approach the upcoming academic transition. 

As we prepare for the new school year, [Child's Name] will be transitioning to [New Grade/Class 

Name]. This change presents both opportunities and challenges, and we want to ensure that you 

are involved in the process. 

We believe that your support is essential. To discuss this transition further, we invite you to 

attend a parent-teacher meeting scheduled for [Date] at [Time]. During this meeting, we will 

address any questions or concerns you may have and outline the resources available to support 

[Child's Name]. 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any immediate questions or require further information. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and partnership in your child's education. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


